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Zine, Natalie

From: Martin McKenna 
Sent: Saturday, October 4, 2025 12:37 PM
To: Zine, Natalie
Subject: EX: Solar farm

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Please consider refusing the solar farm so close to residential areas. As an electrician I have worked on a solar project and have 
heard that the rules and restrictions are very burdensome for the landowner. They are basically beholden to the solar company.  
Martin McKenna  
IBEW Local 134 
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